
Protestors in Sham Shui Po
participating an “unauthorised
assembly”

Attention duty announcers, radio and TV stations:
 
Please broadcast the following message as soon as possible and repeat it at
suitable intervals:

     At around 3pm today (August 11), a group of protestors were occupying
Cheung Sha Wan Road, affecting traffic in the area. This is an "unauthorised
assembly".
      
     Police appeal to the participants to leave as soon as possible and
remind drivers to stay tuned to the latest traffic arrangement.
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